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Kudos 

 

 

 Scott Feyereisen and Neeraj Puro, both Assistant Professors in the Department of Management 

 Programs/Health Administration with William McConnell (FAU Sociology), had their article 

 entitled, "Addressing Provider Shortages in Rural America: The Role of State Opt-out Policy 

 Adoptions in Promoting Hospital Anesthesia Provision," accepted at The Journal of Rural Health. 

 Julia Higgs, Professor, and Joseph Rakestraw, Assistant Professor, both in the School of 

 Accounting, with co-authors, Elizabeth Almer (Portland State), and M. Kathleen Harris 

 (Washington State University), have had their paper titled, "Partner Gender Differences in 

 Prestige of Clients Served at the Largest U.S. Audit Firms" accepted for publication in the Journal 

 of Business Ethics (Financial Times Top 50). 

Joseph Rakestraw, Assistant Professor, School of Accounting, with co-authors, John Lauck 

 (Louisiana Tech), and Sarah Stein (Virginia Tech), have had their paper titled, "Do Audit Fees 

 Reflect Unique Characteristics of Individual Executives?", accepted for publication in Accounting 

 Horizons (ABS 3 and SOA Preferred Journal). 

Maya Thevenot, Associate Professor, School of Accounting  and FAU alumni co-authors Avishek 

 Bhandari (University of Wisconsin - Whitewater), and Joanna Golden (University of Memphis), 

 have had their paper titled, "CEO Political Ideologies and Auditor-Client Contracting,” accepted 

 for publication in the Journal of Accounting and Public Policy (ABS 3 and on the SOA Preferred 

 Journal list).  

Len Trevino, Professor of International Business, Department of Management Programs, with 

co-authors, have had their paper titled, "The quality of leader-member exchange (LMX): A 

multilevel analysis of individual- level, organizational-level and societal-level antecedents,” 

accepted for publication in the Journal of International Management (ABS 3). 

 Len Trevino, Professor of International Business, Department of Management Programs, with 

 co-author, Jonathan Doh, have had their paper titled, “Internationalization of the Firm: A 

 Discourse-Based View,” accepted for publication at Journal of International Business Studies.  
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